From: rjw

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Public Broadcasting cuts
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 11:04:19 AM

Public Broadcasting is essential to an informed citizenry. The senate
should be considering way to increase funding instead of cutting it,
especially if the senator voted for the two plus billion dollar give
away to big oil and thereby generated the deficit.

Roy J.
Wilson
Homer
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